
Dear Parents, 

You are invited to a fun filled evening at your 

child’s school to learn about the Hanover and Prairie 

Heights Elementary Schools’ Title 1 program.  A 

chili dinner will be served at 5:30 and our program 

will begin at 6:00.  We will be giving away prizes 

throughout the evening.  All parents are invited to 

bring your child(ren) and participate in the fun and 

informative literacy activities planned for the eve-

ning.  The dates for the Parent Nights are: 

 

Hanover Elementary, Tuesday, November 18, din-

ner at 5:30, program from 6:00 to 7:00 

Prairie Heights, Thursday, November 20, dinner at 

5:30, program from 6:00 to 7:00. 

 

If you would like more information, please call ei-

ther one of the schools. 

Thanks, 

Rebecca Dunn 

You Are Cordially Invited... 
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To anyone that would like to watch 

children grow, become all that they 

can be, and achieve their goals.  

Hanover Guys and Gals 4-H leader 

“Paula Humiston” is retiring.  A 

new leader is needed.  If  interested, 

contact Paula at the Elementary 

School 719-683-2247. 
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Preschool Presentation 

On Thursday, October 30th, 2008, the 

Hanover District Preschool program 

performed a play for a packed room.  

Their presentation was “The Little Old 

Lady That Is Not Afraid of  Anything”.  

What a talented group!  They definitely 

reflect their teachers Mrs. P and Mrs. 

Pam.   

4-H News 

I would like to thank Mrs. A for all of her help and 

hard work on the Halloween Mobiles.  It was a great 

project.  I just wanted you to know how much you 

are appreciated for this.   

Thank you! 

Mrs. Marsh 



HANOVER S.W.A.R.M. WINNERS!!!! 
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Congratulations to these 

Hanover students for winning 

the monthly SWARM for Oc-

tober.  From left to right:  

Riley Clegg, Emily Kin-

nischztke, Desiree Archuleta, 

Shane Siewiyumptewa, 

Kiarra Lyons, Christian 

Bernal.  They were recog-

nized as being Safe, Wonder-

ful, Accountable, Respectful 

and Motivated in everything 

they do!  Great job Hornets!! 

“ It’s A Great Day To 

Get Better! “ 

 

-Mr. Erik Pierson 

Student volunteers decorating the school for the 

 SAFARI book fair.   

The annual Fall Sports Banquet will be held on November 14, 2008 

in the High School cafeteria.  A dinner will be served at 6:00pm with 

the awards ceremony  to follow.  Donations for the dinner that eve-

ning is greatly appreciated.  Please join us as we celebrate our Hano-

ver student athletes.  If you should have questions, call 719-683-2247 

ext 112 Janet Dalton 
 

From The Athletic Department 



Hanover School District Mission 

 
The Hanover School District No. 28 shall strive to provide a safe 

environment, meaningful opportunities and innovative educational 

programs for all students so that they reach their learning potential, 

including that they meet or exceed state and district content standards, 

through partnerships between home, school and the community. 

Phone:  719-683-2247 

Fax:  719-683-4602 

jbrennan@hanover.ppboces.org 

Hanover School District No. 28 

Prairie Heights Main 

719-382-1026 

Fax:  719-382-9589 
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